
ADDENDUM

TO:

Interested Parties

FROM:
Roger Grantham, Environmental Supervisor


Environmental Services Department 

DATE:

December 11, 2023
RE:

Addendum

ENV 24-01- WATERWHEEL

As of Thursday, December 11, 2023, the following clarifications apply; 
The Request for Proposal Due Date has been extended to:

      January 18, 2024.
Note the following City of Fort Worth representative contact information:

Roger Grantham
Environmental Supervisor

Environmental Services Department
City of Fort Worth

200 Texas
Fort Worth, TX

76102‑6311

Phone
(817) 392-8592

Fax
(817) 392-6359
Roger.Grantham@fortworthtexas.gov
